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The 2025 Heavenly Korea National Seonghwa 

Youth Leaders Workshop was held from May 9 

to 11, 2025 in the Chinhwa Education Center B 

of the HJ Heaven and Earth CheonBo Training 

Center. 

 

On the first day of the workshop, 41 regional 

leaders and 163 Seonghwa youth leaders from 

across the nation gathered for a session led by 

the personnel development leaders from the 13 

districts of our movement in Korea, where they 

set goals and strengthened their unity. During 

the opening ceremony on the second day, Rev. 

Kim Young-seok, Vice President of the 

Heavenly Korea Family Federation for World 

Peace and Unification, encouraged the younger 

generation to become "pure waters" that 

cleanse the world in unity with True Mother, 

and to become "heroes" who can save the 

world. 

 

The Heavenly Korea Seonghwa Youth Leaders 

Workshop fostered a joyful and cooperative 

atmosphere through icebreakers and team-

building programs, helping participants 

strengthen their sense of belonging through 

meeting with fellow Seonghwa students from 

the same class year. During the session on the 

2025 annual schedule and regional strategies, 

personnel development leaders from four 

districts shared current assessments and plans 

for upcoming activities. 

 

Finally, during the "Hyojeong Cafe" program, 

participants offered songs of praise and 

heartfelt prayers together, following which the 

Seonghwa student leaders wrote letters 

expressing their gratitude and renewed 

commitment in faith to Holy Mother Han, True Mother. 

 

 

 

 

 
Seonghwa Youth Leaders with gifts they received 

from True Parents 

 

 
Students participating in a team-building program 

 

 
Heavenly Korea Seonghwa Youth Leaders 

Workshop participants taking a commemorative 

photo 


